
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
We have had a very busy week between Christmas projects, play practice and 

our regular school work.  Next week will be just as busy as we wrap up our last 
week before Christmas break! 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  In Religion we will light the pink candle on our Advent wreath.  
We will continue Chapter 22, God Calls Us to Love and Serve.  We will also be 
working on some family Christmas gifts.   
 
Math:   We will begin Chapter 6, Add Three Digit Numbers.  This will be 
tricky as we remember to regroup and make sure we keep our place value.  
Remember to keep working on addition facts at home to make this process 
easier.  
 

Reading/ English: We wrapped up our Theme test in Reading/English 
on Friday.  During this time next week we will be working on making a 12 Days 
of Christmas book for our family and reading Christmas stories. 
 
Social Studies/Science:  We will work on projects for Christmas.  
 

REMINDERS: 

 



Griffin Center Gifts – due Monday December, 

16th – unwrapped 

 

VFW Poster Contest – if you would like to 

participate the posters are due Wednesday, 

December 18th 

 

Priest gifts – if you would like to donate 

please send money in a marked envelope 

 

Ornament Exchange – a wrapped gender 

friendly ornament is due Friday, December 

20th 

 

Blankets for Babies - deadline is Friday, 

December 20th 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 



 


